
Archibald Nursery 

New Starters 

 

  

 Buffet Lunch 

12.30-13.30 

Wednesday 12th September 2018 

You are invited to come along and enjoy some  

refreshments, meet other parents, chat to the Head 

Teacher   

Looking forward to seeing you there 

Kindest regards Diana West 

(Archibald Family Support) 


